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Dear Student (or former Student), 

 

You previously participated in an outreach and engagement programme hosted by a Maths School.  

This programme is part of a research project being conducted by the University of Nottingham in 

conjunction with the University Maths Schools Network.  The attached information sheet tells you 

about the research. 

 

To help us conduct the research, we will ask the Maths School for a list of all students who have 

participated in their programmes.  If you do not want your data to be shared, then complete this 

withdrawal form.  If you are okay with your Maths School involvement being included in the study, 

then we will not be asking participants to do anything or sign anything.   

 

We will securely collect and store the list of participants.  We will destroy it when it is no longer 

needed.  If you have any questions about the research, then please telephone or email us. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr Chris Brignell 

Observatory for Mathematical Education 
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